7/15/20 Meeting Minutes

The first meeting of 2020 was held this past Wednesday with 15 members present. The club
currently has 34 members.

The club is in good shape financially, after paying our bills for the year we show a balance of more
than $2800. This is mainly because we did not roll the field this year or have our spring ‘Fun-Fly’.
The field will not be rolled until next spring.

The elections were held and all club officers remain the same except for secretary. The new club
secretary is John Wingert.

Several members reported find non-members using the field. Anyone using the field must be an
AMA member and can fly as a guest twice, after that they must join the club. Anyone finding a
non-member using the field should contact a club officer asap.

Scott Shoemaker did a real nice job of setting up a google.doc to track when the field was mowed
and by whom. It’s simple and easy to use and it will enable anyone to gauge the condition of the
field at a glance, without having to drive there. Anyone who did not get his e-mail with the link,
contact me or Scott directly. Thanks Scott.

We would like to try to have our fall ‘fun-fly’ on September 12, conditions permitting. Check

your calendars and we will finalize the date at the next meeting which will be held on Wednesday,
August 19", 7pm at the field. Hope to see many of you then.

Happy Flying



